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Jill Sugarman
Sr. Campaign Finance & Reviewing Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street, NW
Washington, DC  20463

Dear Ms. Sugarman,

This letter is submitted on behalf of Oklahomans for a Conservative Future, Inc., in response to the Request for
Additional Information ('RFAI') dated June 5, 2014 regarding the organization's 2014 April Quarterly Report.
Specifically, you ask for additional information for two items which are addressed in turn below.

(1) Your request states that '[E]ach contributor who made a donation in excess of $200 to further the independent
expenditure(s) must be itemized on Schedule 5-A, including their identification information.'

No contributions or donations accepted by Oklahomans for a Conservative Future were solicited or received for the
purpose of furthering the reported independent expenditures.  As such, no contributions were required to be reported
under the regulations cited in your RFAI.  Oklahomans for a Conservative Future, Inc., is aware of and understands the
applicable reporting requirements, and if it receives any contributions that are required to be reported under 11 C.F.R.
 109.10(e)(1)(vi), the contributions will be reported.  To that end, please be advised that the July Quarterly Report
filed on, July 15, 2014 discloses no contributions as none were required to be reported under the applicable
regulations.

(2)  Your request also asks for additional information regarding the Schedule E Calendar Year-To-Date Per Election for
Oklahoma Senate total(s).

The April Quarterly report has been amended to reflect the Year-To-Date Per Election Totals.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Beacham
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